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Dr. Carlos Yebra López holds a PhD in Spanish from New York University, where 

he currently works as a postdoctoral teaching fellow. His research focuses on the 

revitalisation of Ladino by digital means. He is the co-founder and CEO of Ladino 

21 Community Interest Company, a public outreach initiative and digital archive 

devoted to grassroots documentation of Ladino. He is the author of the recent 

journal article ‘The Digital (De)territorialization of Ladino in the 21st century’ 

(Word: Journal of the International Linguistic Association, 2021). This academic year 

he is teaching Ladino at the Oxford School of Rare Jewish Languages, and will be 

a visiting fellow at CRASSH, Cambridge in Easter Term 2022. 

 

Tuesday, 23rd November 2021 
6.00 pm (UK time), online via Zoom 

For information on how to join the lectures online, please 
follow the link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0ofumhqTIpH9C0
DmpAqooDHVexp6uTjmIm 
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